
 
 
 
 
 
March 12, 2020 
 
Dear Serra families, 
  
The Archdiocese of San Francisco has determined that proactive measures to ensure the health and 
safety of the community at large during the COVID-19 health crisis are necessary. As such, the 
Superintendent has communicated that all schools in the San Francisco Archdiocese, including Serra, 
will close through March 25, 2020. This closure means that all academic, athletic, co-curricular and 
extra-curricular activities are suspended until we re-open campus on March 26, 2020. It has also been 
recommended that we limit and avoid large gatherings.  Therefore, we have made the determination 
that there will be no travel through the end of April, which includes the Robotics Team trip to Idaho. 
  
We understand how frustrating and disappointing this is to all of our students, the cancellation of the 
Idaho trip, however the health and safety of your sons and our community is the most important. 
  
We will continue to notify you of any other changes as this situation continues to develop. 
  
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this difficult time. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Mike Langridge   Marybeth Ortiz 
Director of Student Activities  Assistant Principal: Student Life 


